
April 10th, 1930

--«• • 3eatty, ^sc[,, X.C., Id.. D.,
Chancellor of McGill University, 
Canadian Pacific Railway Company, 
Ï 0 S I H 1? A L.

Dear Hr. Chancellor

I am forwarding herewith a copy of a letter 
which I have received from the Student Christian Assoc­
iation of McGill regarding the Student Teachers for 
Laorador.

The work which Miss ioswell and her group 
desire to have dine in t.ds area divides into two parts.
In the first place there is the work with children. This 
is really Primary Education and is, properly speaking, a 
liaoility of the Province. The Provincial authorities are, 
as a matter of fact, doing something. They have completed 
some of the school houses and so provided facilities hither­
to lacking.

The group interested is anxious to have a lecturer 
wno will travel up and down tho shore visiting not only places 
where these schèols are but other places as well, and giving 
lectures under the Department of Rxtra-Mural Relations.

You will note that dr. Stewart's letter states that 
the sum of two hundred dollars which you promised is not now 
repaired for the purpose for which it was originally asked, 
namely, the work among children, and suggests that it be 
appliedstflh££gQ£a^Q5y of t.ds lecturer. Miss ioswell also
in.paired uogtoïïould make a similar provision in future

years.


